
Maths 

We will consolidating our 

mathematical knowledge this 

half term, revising key topics 

and applying our knowledge to 
problems. We will also be 

continuing our learning on Pie 

charts and focusing on 
converting units of measure. 
 

It is important that pupils 

continue to practise their times 
tables as all pupils must be 

secure with multiplication and 

division facts up to 12x12. 

English 
In writing, we will be spending the 
first few weeks writing a story based 
on a short animation: Alma. We will 
be focusing on including a range of 
punctuation: colons, semi-colons 
and dashes. We will then move on to 
writing brochures about our school. 
Also in writing, we will be doing a 
detailed recount of our trip to Alton 
Towers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In reading lessons, we will be 
reading  a text called, A Boy In 
The Girls’ Bathroom by Louis 
Sachar. We will be writing diary 
entries and playscripts.  

 

PE  
 
The units for this half term are ‘The 
Joy of Moving’  and Athletics.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
N6 have PE on Monday and Friday and 
SB6 have PE on Tuesday and Friday.  
 
Please make sure children attend 
school in their PE kits and trainers 
on these days. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
Your child has a reading book from school. Regular, daily reading is 
essential and children will receive a Golden Egg Ticket each week if 
they read 5-7 times a week for 10+ minutes (and have a brief com-
ment in their diary).  

History 
This half term, our unit is Local History. We 
will be focusing on Burton Abbey and the 
major changes under gone over the last 
thousand years.  

DT 
We will be continuing with our 
enterprise projects, which will 
involve sourcing ingredients, 
making the products, mar-
keting and selling their goods. 
Their final products will be 
available to purchase at the 
Summer Fayre. 

French 
The children will be recap-
ping days of the week, 
times and learning about 
school subjects.  

Science 
We will be deepening our learn-
ing through a number of science 
topics: Electricity, Earth and 
Space, Forces, Properties, Evolu-
tion and inheritance. 

End of Year Production  
Our production this year is called 
‘The Pirates of the Curry Bean’.  
We will be rehearsing our end of 
year production, practising our 
speaking and listening skills, as 
well as acting and singing.  

Geography 
In Geography, we will be 
learning about ocean cur-
rents and how these impact 
the world’s climate. Along 
with this, we will also be 
learning about plastic pollu-
tion. We will also be con-
ducting fieldwork on Burton 
Town Centre. 


